
St James the Great, Cupar and St Mary’s, Ladybank 
Scottish Charity (SC019080) 

 
Full-time Rector 

 
St James the Great in Cupar and St Mary’s in Ladybank are Scottish Episcopal Churches in beautiful 

North-East Fife. We hope very much that the profile of our congregations will inspire you to consider 
whether you might be called to serve as our new Rector. We are seeking a Rector who can maintain 
the present stability of our church life and liturgical practice, whilst increasing our presence in the 
community and enabling spiritual development and growth.  Accommodation is a modern four-

bedroomed bungalow, 15 minutes’ walk from St James the Great. 
 

The appointment is subject to a satisfactory PVG Scheme Record Disclosure (Protection of 
Vulnerable Groups (Scotland) Act 2007). 

An information pack and application form can be downloaded from the St Andrew’s, Dunkeld and 
Dunblane website 

 https://standrews.anglican.org/vacancies/ 
Informal enquiries can be made to the Dean, The Very Revd. Graham Taylor at 

dean@standrews.anglican.org 
Completed applications should be sent to the Bishop’s Secretary, Miss Holly Scott at 

bishopsec@standrews.anglican.org 
 
 
 

Closing date: 31st August. 


